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Dear   
 
Request for Information  
 
I write further to your request FOI ID 44711 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 regarding: - 
 
Finance Software System 
 
Your request is set out below: 
 

1. The name of the supplier who implemented your finance software system. 
Oracle E-Business Suite provided through our outsourced financial and accounting contract with NHS 
Shared Business Services. 

2. The installation date of your finance software system. 
2006 

3. The contract expiration date for your current finance software system. 
Our contract is with NHS Shared Business Services who provide our financial software system expires 
on 31st December 2026 with an option to extend for a further period/s of up to two years. 

4. The total upfront installation and implementation costs for your finance system, including software, 
consultancy, training, and related expenses. 
£0 

5. The total annual costs to run and maintain your finance system. 
Please can you also break down your annual costs by: 

    o Software licensing fees 
    o Maintenance and support fees 
    o Hardware costs 

o Consultancy 
o Training 
o Other recurring expenses (please specify)  
Finance - £201,507.24 
Procurement - £104,317.68 
6. Do you have any plans to switch to a different finance system or upgrade the current system? 

 No 
 
I confirm that the information above completes your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000. I am 
also pleased to confirm that no charge will be made for this request. 
 

Sent via email  
 

Information Governance & Records Management Department 
1st Floor  

Magnitude House 
New Hythe Lane  

Aylesford  
Kent  

ME20 6WT 
 

Tel: 01795 514525 
 

Email:  kmpt.infoaccess@nhs.net 
Website:  www.kmpt.nhs.uk 

 

https://www.kmpt.nhs.uk/about-us/trust-board/non-executive-directors/


 
 

If you have any questions or concerns or are unhappy with the response provided or the service you have 
received you can write to the Head of Information Governance at the address on top of this letter.   If you are 
not content with the outcome of your complaint, you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a 
decision. 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 
 
 
On Behalf of  
The Information Governance Department 




